
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am Craig Jones, Principal at 
Haywood Village Academy in 
Weston-super-Mare. I will be 
here at King's Oak on 
Wednesday afternoons, 
Thursdays and Friday. I will be 

here to work with and lead colleagues in the 
Lower School until the end of the academic 
year.  I've been a headteacher in two primary 
schools over the past 8 years and it is great to join 
another one, albeit for a short time. The staff team 
at King's Oak have been very welcoming. The 
children have been friendly too and hopefully you, 
as parents,  will see me on the school gates to also 
say hello. 

Craig Jones 

 

Hooke Court – Year 4 and Year 6 

The Year 4 and Year 6 trip to Hooke Court is  fast 
approaching, with only just over five and six weeks 
until we leave to have fun in the sun in Dorset. 
Communications will be sent out next week 
detailing the following: 

 Agenda 

 Kit List 

 Staffing 

 Timings 

A consent form with medical information will also 
be sent home and needs to be completed in order 
for your child to attend the trip.  

A gentle reminder, that the full payment is  due by 
Friday 29 April 2022 for Year 4 and Friday 6 May 
2022 for Year 6. If you have any concerns or 
questions, do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
class  teacher via Seesaw or the office on 
koa.primary@clf.uk  

 
 

ASPENS Alternative Menu 

ASPENS will be 
holding their 
monthly 
alternative 
menu on 
Thursday 7 April 
and the theme 
is Easter!  

Note, a gluten 
free option of 
the main meal 
will be available, 
sandwiches and 
jacket potatoes 
will also be on 
offer.  

 

KS2 Climbing Frame 

Can you ensure your children do not climb on 
the KS2 wooden climbing frame during pick up 
time as we are not covered by insurance after 
school hours if they were to have an accident.  

 

 

Important dates 

 

Tuesday 5 April: Parents Evening 

Thursday 7 April: ASPENS Alternative Lunch 
Menu/ Lower School Coffee Morning 

Friday 8 April: Last Day of Term 4 

Monday 25 April: First Day of Term 5 

Wednesday 4 May 2022: Class Photos 

 

 

 

King’s Oak Academy: Lower School Newsletter 
 

Work Hard    Be Kind                                         1 April 2022 

                            King’s Oak Academy, Brook Road, Bristol, BS15 4JT  Tel:  01179 927 127      

                          Email:  KOA.principal@clf.uk         Website:  www.kingsoakacademy.clfuk     

mailto:koa.primary@clf.uk


 Big Day of P.E. 
 

On Wednesday Lower school students all took 
part in the Big Day of PE!  

It was great fun for all students to take part in a 
morning workout together - something we may 
start doing more often. Miss Southcott and Mr 
Cornick (Health Leads) had a great time seeing all 
the students take part in their PE lessons and 
were impressed by their happy and positive 
attitudes toward PE lessons. Here are some 
pictures of the morning workout! 

Family Thrive Workshops 

 

Please see information about an upcoming 
workshop. It would be great if you could take 
the time to complete the form below. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/JxLSbhhczh 

https://forms.office.com/r/JxLSbhhczh


 



  

Follow KOA on Social Media 

 

 

Twitter:  

@kingsoakacademy 

Facebook:                  

https://w.facebook.com/

kingsoakacademy/ 

Instagram: 

@kingsoakacademy 


